
 

Mr Roger Carey 

Treasurer 

Chideock Village Hall 

 

 

 7th October 2024 

 

Dear Mr Carey 

 

RE:  YOUR GRANT REQUEST 

 

Further to your email correspondence on 29th August with the Clerk and the grant request toward 

the cost of replacing the salt glazed clay sewage pipework external of the hall.  Your request was 

considered at the Main Committee Meeting on 24th September, and I can confirm that the Parish 

Council has awarded you a grant of £1,000. 

 

Please let the Clerk know when you would like this money and the account number to be credited. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

    Caroline Parkins 

 

Cllr Caroline Parkins 

Chairman - Chideock Parish Council  

www.chideockparishcouncil.com 


